Question on Notice
No. 1235

Asked on Tuesday 15 September 2009

MR DOWLING ASKED THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT (MS NOLAN) —
QUESTION:

Will the Minister advise when the new pontoon at Weinam Creek and the boat ramp at
Redland Bay will be constructed as announced by the Premier and three former State
members in a bayside press release dated 10 March 2009?

ANSWER:

| thank the Member for Redlands for the question.

Weinam Creek is being constructed by Redland City Council who are planning delivery in
2009-10. The second project is scheduled for 2010-11.



